
  

18 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
YEAR 5 & 6 VISIT TO MSHED, BRISTOL 

FRIDAY 13 OCTOBER 2023 
 

As part of our topic ‘World War II’, we have arranged a visit to the MShed, Bristol on Friday 13th October 2023. 
 
The children will take part in a workshop called “Bristol at war, the home front” and have a tour of the museum. 
 
The timetable for the day is as follows: 

• Coach leaving St Peter’s at 9.30am 

• Arrive at MShed, Bristol at 10:00am 

• Leave MShed, Bristol at 2:30pm 

• Return to St Peter’s at approximately 3.00pm 
 

The children will need to: 

• We encourage children and adults to come dressed in clothes that match the styles worn in the 1940s: 

• Boys/men: flat cap, shorts or trousers, braces, plain shirt, a wool jumper or waistcoat. 

• Girls: a simple dress or a blouse and skirt. 

• Women: a dress or a skirt and blouse with a cardigan and hat. 

• Bring a packed lunch (including a plastic bottle) in a small back pack. (If you would like a school packed lunch 
please let the office know and make this selection on Arbor meals) 

 
Your child will be in a small group accompanied by a member of staff or parent helper.  
 
To enable the visit to take place a voluntary contribution of £10.00 per child is require. The cost of the coach transport 

& visit (approx. £4.50 per child) has been subsidised generously by a donation from our school trip fund allowing us to 

subsidise the cost of the trip to you. If any parents of a pupil are in receipt of benefit related free school meals or have 

difficulty making the payment, please contact the school office in confidence to discuss financial support.  

 
Please log into the Arbor parent portal or App to give your consent for your child to attend and to make payment for this 
trip by FRIDAY 6TH OCTOBER. You will see this available under the trip section. Please see the following link for 
guidance on how to book https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360008180414-Signing-my-child-up-
for-a-Trip-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-the-Arbor-App#paid-trips-0-1 
 
If you have any questions please speak to Jemma in the office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Baykaa-Murray Miss McKenzie  Mrs Grotzke        
Class 5 teacher  Class 5 teacher  Class 6 teacher 

 
 

Executive Head Teacher: Mr Paul Smith  
 
Bank Road, Pilning, South Gloucestershire,  
BS35 4JG 
Tel: (01454) 631137 
Email: office@stpetersprimary.co.uk 
Website: www.stpetersprimary.co.uk 
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